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Comments: Do not open the way for these cabins to inappropriately remain in Alaska's designated, protected

Wilderness.  The temporary ANILCA cabin allowance was clearly meant to be just that:  temporary.  Cabins don't

belong in designated Wilderness. The U.S. Forest Service must leave its policy unchanged: unwind and

permanently terminate the ANILCA cabin permits. Reneging on the original plan will seriously undermine

ANILCA, the Wilderness Act and the quality of the wilderness experience for all present and future generations of

Americans.

 

We in Camden County, Georgia experience firsthand the problems caused by lax and permissive governmental

regulation of our public lands.  The integrity of Cumberland Island National Seashore's Designated Wilderness is

under constant threat from the maneuverings of powerful, retained-rights families continually gaming the system

to lengthen their time on the island beyond all reasonable expectation, and exerting their sense of entitlement to

extensive private privileges there.


